
 
 

 

   

Raj Kapoor to move from Adelaide Bank 

  

 

Please be advised that Raj Kapoor will be leaving Adelaide Bank effective Friday 9 

December 2022 to pursue an opportunity outside of the bank. 

 

Raj joined us in 2018 as a Regional Manager before being appointed Head of Broker 

Distribution. Raj has been a significant contributor to our business and strategy, and 

we wish him well in his future endeavours. 

 

We appreciate your patience in the interim before a replacement is announced. 

 

  

    

 

 


